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Free Try-it 

 

Water Polo Introduction 

Date:       March 8, 2014, 12.00—2.00 pm 

Location:  CCAC   

 

 

Bring a friend! 
(kids 6 and up and able to swim 25m unassisted) 

 

Summer Registration  

Saturday, March 8 @ CCAC  11:30-2:00pm 

Sunday, March 9 @  Chimo (Poirier) 9:00-11:30am 

  

 www.coquitlamsharks.org 

We welcome your feedback, material and support to ongoing creation of this newsletter…  
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Highlight These Dates 

 
March 8, 2014 

Coquitlam Sharks  

Registration Day 

 

CCAC 

March 8, 2014 

FREE Try-it session 

Boys & Girls 
CCAC 

April 11-13, 2014                                    

Lower Mainland  

Championship Tournament 

- season end  

Fleetwood 

Pool Surrey 

Spring Break Practices 

As usual for all age groups Chimo & 

CCAC 

NO Games on: 

Sunday, March  16 

Sunday, March 23 
LMWPL 

IMPORTANT 

For registration and info on  up-

coming events, new enrollments, 

inquiries, concerns, feedback,  

volunteering help, please email             

      info@lionswaterpolo.ca 

 

E 
quipment /suits  
If you want to place orders you can do 
so directly online (info on the website) or email 

our Clothing Manager: Sandra @ aristisan@gmail.com  

 

R emember to  be a team player: let your 
coach and team-manager know  your  

availability for games and tournament,  
and wear your Lions  club team outfit  during the 
games and tournaments! 

   
Go LIONS Go!Go LIONS Go!Go LIONS Go!   

  

Happy  Birthday!      

to our March born athletes 

 

Joshua Kahle  |  Reuel D'souza    Kinga Wisniewska Finn 

Clements |  Zane Campbell   Jack Harbarow  

Bianca Marcanato  |    Amalia Urloiu    

Message from our Head Coach 

A few teams experienced last minute cancellations and forfeited games  due to a lack of availa-
ble players.  Unfortunately people already travelled to those games. We are now creating pre-
ventive systems to make sure nobody travels unnecessary. 
 
Your team manager needs to know up front if you will be able to attend the game or not. 
Please return their email on your next game before Friday nights, so we can make arrange-
ments if needed. 

Does your team manager have your cell phone number, so you can be reached 
for last minute cancellations or other emergencies?   
 

If not, please let them know ASAP  

Reminder to all players—attendance of 50% of the seasons’ games is required in 
order to be allowed to play in the final tournament by LMWPL. 

Like us on  Facebook… and 
receive daily updates, events notifi-
cations, news, schedules, pictures,  
videos and much more:     

 Coquitlam Lions Water Polo 
Association 
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